
This week we have 
been developing our 
teamworking skills. 

During circle time we 
played a listening 

game where we had to 
work together to 

create a huge spider 
web by rolling a ball of 
string to each other. 

It was really 
important we all 

played our part and 
didn’t let go of the 
string! We made a 
great spider web! 
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